Boys & Girls Club of Pekin

A Positive Place For Kids!
1101 Veerman a Pekin, lllinois 61554 A (309) 346-5437 (KIDS)

John Denning A Executive Director

May 24, 2007

Dear John,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Club of Pekin, [ would like to
thank you, your relatives, and other volunteers who put on the
Brad Campbell Memorial Golf Outing every year. [ realize the
time, effort and dedication needed to put on a first-class golf
outing, and you do an excellent job.

Over the past ten years your generous contributions have
helped make positive impact on the youth of our community. We
currently have over 1,600 members, and through your support we
arc able to offer quality programs that help build self-estecem and
skills during critical periods of growth.

Thank you for helping make a difference in the lives of many
of our community’s youth.

Sincerely,
S 1Damning

John Denning
Boys & Girls Club of Pekin
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